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14th October 2019 
 
 
Dear Key Stage 2 
 
KS2 Book Club 
 
Next half-term we will be restarting our popular ‘Bookworms’ lunchtime book club. 
 
The book club will be held in the library from 12:20pm – 12:50pm on Tuesdays and 
Thursdays until the end of term. 
 
As the book(s) will take some time to read children must commit for the entire half-term so 
as to fully engage in the story and any conversations sparked by the book.  
 
We are asking for a voluntary donation of £5 per child in order to purchase enough copies of 
the books so they can follow the story as it is being read. These books will then be used to 
help stock our library with popular reading material. If we are fortunate enough to have any 
surplus money from the donations it will be used to buy further resources for our library. 
 
If you are interested then please complete the slip below and return to the school office with 
your £5 donation by Friday, 18th October. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Susannah Howard 
(Bookworms’ Coordinator) 
 
 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
KS2 Book Club 
 
Child’s name:………………………………………………………………..  Class:…………… 
 
My child would like to attend the KS2 book club and 
 

 I have enclose a voluntary donation of £5  

 
 
Signed:………………………………………………………….. 
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